REISS ENGINEERING

A CHA Company
June 11, 2021
City of Melbourne
Attention: David S. Wilkison, City Engineer
900 East Strawbridge Ave.

Melbourne, FL. 32901

Subject: Pineda Causeway Water Transmission Mains, Project No. 30315

Re: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD

Dear Mr. Wilkison:

On June 10, 2021, the City of Melbourne received sealed construction bids for the referenced project. The bid
tabulation review showed Quality Enterprises USA, Inc. as the apparent low bidder with a Combined Total Base Bid
of $22,560,355.00. The bid proposal of the apparent low bidder is complete and properly executed. While specific
requirements must be verified by the City, we believe that this bid proposal is in conformance in all material respects
to the invitation to bid and is therefore, a responsive bid.

Based on our analysis of the bid tabulation, we find that Quality Enterprises USA, Inc the lowest responsible,
responsive bidder. Therefore, we recommend that the above referenced construction contract be awarded to Quality
Enterprises USA, Inc. based upon the total bid proposal of $22,560,355.00.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

Regards,

REISS ENGINEERING, INC.
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ark K. Worsham, P. E.

Reiss Engineering, Inc. Tel: 407.679.5358
1016 Spring Villas Pt. Fax: 877.349.7146
Winter Springs, FL 32708 WwWw.reisseng.com




